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RE-OPENING OF TOWN HALL CAMPUS YEAR 5 YEAR GROUP 
 

 
Important Notice for Parents & Carers of children in Year 5 - All Classes (Town Hall 
Campus) 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

I am delighted to inform you that we have been advised from the Department for Education that 
our Year 5 pupils can return to school tomorrow, on Tuesday 15th December. This is a result of 
the government reducing the isolation period to 10 days.  
 
Children should attend school as normal from tomorrow, providing that they do not have 
symptoms of COVID-19, or that anyone in your household is/are also showing symptoms.  
 
Symptoms 
The most common symptoms of coronavirus (COVID-19) are recent onset of: 

• a new continuous cough 
• a high temperature 
• a loss of, or change in, your normal sense of taste or smell (anosmia) 

 
We look forward to welcoming your child back to school tomorrow at the normal time of 8:30am. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

Luke Graham 

Headteacher 


